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On July 2nd, Road Maintenance crews repaired a washout on Bunnell Hill Road at Binkley Lane. 
The washout caused the road to slip under a guardrail. Crews closed the road for five hours and 
repaired the damage using nine loads of rip rap.

On July 9th, crews ditched the area in the 5200 block of Hathaway Road. Crews moved the 
ditch by three feet to allow for the addition of a culvert pipe extension. After installation, 
crews paved the road over the pipe.
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On July 10th, crews ditched Pekin Road and Carnell Drive. Additionally, crews added rip rap to 
the ditch in the 700 block of Riley Wills Road.

On July 17th and 21st, crews changed driveway pipes in the 1800 block of Ryan Road and the 
6000 block of Weidner Road, respectively.

On July 23rd, crews repaired a section of pipe on Red Lion Five Points Road, adding 30 feet 
of pipe and using 26 dump truck loads of dirt. 

From July 28th through July 30th, crews repaved the road over culvert pipes on West Pekin 
Road. 

Throughout the month, paving was completed on Beaverbrook Drive, Clearview Court, Country 
Brook Drive, Moss Oak Court, and Quarterhorse Drive. These repairs were contracted through 
Barrett Paving and consisted of 2.13 miles of roadway costing $491,294.70.


